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Answers to Questions on Notice 

Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
 

Topic:   Strategic accommodation review 

Question:  125 

Written:  Senator Wong 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 7 July 2017 

Has the final report been presented to the presiding officers? 

If so, when? 

If not, why not and when is it expected to be presented? 

When will senators and members have the opportunity to view the report? 

Can a copy be provided? 

Answer 

No, the final report which will be entitled “Australian Parliament House Accommodation Strategy 
and Precinct Master Plan” has not been presented to the Presiding Officers. 

Comments from the moral rights representatives have been received and the Secretary has written 
to the consultants that are developing the document seeking further amendments.  

Once the final document is completed it will be presented to the Presiding Officers for consideration. 

Viewing of the document by Senators and Members would be a matter of consideration for the 
Presiding Officers. 

The document contains various internal plans of Parliament House and for security reasons should 
not become a public document.  


